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Dear IOWV Owners,
Welcome to the latest edition of
the IOWV Newsletter. As we reflect
on the memories since 1982, we
honor the enduring legacy of
families who have made our Inn a
cherished haven.

We embrace the New Year with
high spirits and open arms. A part
of the new year we are bringing
back "The Birches" Newsletter! We
want to continue providing the
updates to our owners and keep
you informed for you next stay with
us.

Latest updates, upcoming events, exciting offers, and more. Keep Reading!

In this newsletter you will find:

V O L U M E  M M X X I V



W e  g o  b a c k  i n  t i m e  o f  t h e
I n n s  H i s t o r y !

E x c i t i n g  u p c o m i n g  o f f e r s  f o r
y o u r  n e x t  s t a y !

Page 2: Going Back
in Time

Page 5: Next Stay
Deals

Page 4: Eclipse

N E W S L E T T E R

S e e  t h e  S o l a r  E c l i p s e  w i t h  u s !

A  y e a r  o v e r ,  a n o t h e r  o n e
a h e a d !

Page 3: Updates!

Page 6: Thank you
T h a n k  y o u  f r o m  G a i l  K e n t .



S i n c e  1 9 8 2 ,  t h e  w a l l s  o f  I O W V  h a v e  w i t n e s s  t h e  p a s s a g e
o f  t i m e ,  p r e s e r v i n g  c h e r i s h e d  m e m o r i e s  a c r o s s  m u l t i p l e
g e n e r a t i o n s  o f  f a m i l i e s .  A m o n g  t h e m ,  s o m e  m e m b e r s
h a v e  b e e n  i n t e g r a l  s i n c e  t h e  g r a n d  o p e n i n g ,  b e c o m i n g  a n
i n t r i n s i c  p a r t  o f  t h e  I n n ' s  r i c h  h i s t o r y .  O v e r  t h e  y e a r s ,
l i f e  a t  I O W V  h a s  u n d e r g o n e  t r a n s f o r m a t i o n s ,  y e t  t h e
u n w a v e r i n g  s u p p o r t  a n d  c a r e  f r o m  i t s  o w n e r s  h a v e
r e m a i n e d  s t e a d f a s t .

I n  t h i s  r e m a r k a b l e  j o u r n e y ,  J u d y  F i t z g e r a l d  e m e r g e s  a s
a n  e x e m p l a r y  o w n e r ,  l e a v i n g  a n  i n d e l i b l e  m a r k  o n  t h e
i n n ' s  l e g a c y .  D u r i n g  t h e  1 9 9 0 s ,  J u d y  s e r v e d  a s  t h e  e d i t o r
o f  " T h e  B i r c h e s "  N e w s l e t t e r ,  b r i n g i n g  f o r t h  a  d e l i g h t f u l
b l e n d  o f  u p d a t e s ,  s t o r i e s ,  e v e n t s ,  i n f o r m a t i o n ,  a n d
h u m o r  t o  f e l l o w  o w n e r s ,  s h a p i n g  t h e i r  c o n n e c t i o n  t o
b o t h  I O W V  a n d  t h e  t o w n .  H e r  d e d i c a t i o n  a n d  p a s s i o n
b e c o m e  a  s o u r c e  o f  i n s p i r a t i o n ,  p r o m p t i n g  t h e  r e v i v a l  o f
t h e  n e w s l e t t e r  t o  m a i n t a i n  t h e  o w n e r s '  i n f o r m e d  a n d
e n g a g e d  c o m m u n i t y .

H a v i n g  h a d  t h e  p r i v i l e g e  o f  e x p l o r i n g  J u d y ' s  p a s t  w o r k ,
o n e  i s  t r a n s p o r t e d  b a c k  i n  t i m e  t h r o u g h  t h e  a n n a l s  o f
I O W V ' s  h i s t o r y — a n  e n t h r a l l i n g  t i m e  c a p s u l e  o f  t h e  I n n ' s
e v o l u t i o n .  W e  a s p i r e  t o  c a r r y  f o r w a r d  J u d y ' s  m i s s i o n  w i t h
t h e  s a m e  l e v e l  o f  c a r e  a n d  a t t e n t i o n  t o  d e t a i l  t h a t  s h e
e x e m p l i f i e d  a l l  t h o s e  y e a r s  a g o ,  e n s u r i n g  t h a t  t h e  s p i r i t
a n d  e s s e n c e  o f  I O W V  e n d u r e  f o r  g e n e r a t i o n s  t o  c o m e .

Going Back in Time!

B Y :
C H I E F  E D I T O R

M A X I M I L I A N  K E N T
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Our commitment to exceptional service for our valued
owners and guests defines Inns of Waterville Valley as
your premier destination resort. As we bid farewell to
2023, we eagerly anticipate introducing new
enhancements to elevate your experience with us.

Reflecting on the past year, we're delighted to welcome
Jaimie as our Assistant Manager. With eight months of
leveraging her remarkable hospitality expertise, she has
played a pivotal role in ensuring that every guest's stay is
truly memorable.

Excitingly, one of the notable upgrades we're thrilled to
unveil this year is the introduction of FIBER internet for all
owners and guests. Now, you can indulge in high-speed
connectivity, ensuring a seamless online experience for
your entire family.

Lastly, we have conducted a reserve study with a certified
professional specialist of 20 years. A reserve study is
financial and physical analysts of the Inns tangible
property. We are waiting for the report to be complete.
Once we have the report, the Board will review and share
the results.

We are eagerly looking forward to hosting your next stay,
continuing our tradition of providing unparalleled
hospitality and unforgettable moments.

From April 12th to 26th, 2024, IOWVA will be closed for 9 days for
preventive maintenance and Spring cleaning. Join us in
volunteering to count unit inventory or assist with reorganizing
back closets. Interested? Call Us Today! Your help will ensure our
facilities are in top shape for everyone's enjoyment. Thank you!

O U R  A N N U A L  A P R I L  S H U T  D O W N  I S  C O M I N G !

Calling All Volunteers!

2 0 2 3  I S  O V E R ,  
A N D  W E  W E L C O M E  A L L  T O  2 0 2 4 !
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April
12-26

I N N S  U P D A T E S



E   L I P S E
W I TH

S a v e  t h e  d a t e .  A p r i l  8 t h ,  2 0 2 4  W a t e r v i l l e
V a l l e y  w i l l  g e t  t o  s e e  a  9 5 %  c o v e r a g e  o f
t h e  s u n .

T h i s  a m a z i n g  o p p o r t u n i t y  w i l l  n o t  c o m e
a g a i n  u n t i l  2 0 4 4 .  B o o k  t o d a y !

U n i t s  A v a i l a b l e :
1 0 1 ,  3 0 1 ,  1 0 4 ,  1 0 5 ,  1 0 6 ,  3 0 5 ,  3 0 6 ,
3 0 7 ,  4 0 3 ,  4 0 4 ,  4 0 5 ,  &  4 0 6

P l e a s e  c a l l  f o r  m o r e  d e t a i l s .
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T H A N K  Y O U !

We want to conclude our newsletter with heartfelt thanks to our Editor-in-Chief,
Maximilian Kent. His dedication and expertise came though as he revamped our
history into a fresh narrative. From creating and editing to publishing, Maximilian
worked tirelessly. We're thrilled to have such a talented and committed team
dedicated to our owners. As we embark on this journey together, we look forward
to bringing you more exciting updates, stories, and insights in the upcoming
newsletters.

We invite our owners to actively participate in shaping the content of our
newsletters. If you have ideas, updates, or suggestions, please feel free to email
us. Your input is valuable, and we want to ensure that our newsletters reflect the
interests and preferences of our community.

Additionally, we are realistically working towards sending the Newsletter
semiannual, hopefully quarterly, and ambitiously monthly. This allows us to share
more comprehensive and diverse content with you. Your feedback and
engagement play a crucial role in making this newsletter a vibrant platform for
communication. Thank you for being part of the Inns of Waterville Valley.

A message from the General Manager!

Thank You from our President

"The Inns is excited for 2024. I wanted to wish all of you Happy New Year! I also
wanted to thank the Inns staff for continuously supporting the IOWVA."
                     
                                            Glenn Dusablon, President

Happy trails,

General Manager, Gail Kent
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